
From: Eric Michelson
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Re: Docket Numbers TE-170293 and TE180319
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 1:07:40 PM

Hello,

I'm writing in response to the letter we received about our arranged payment plan. I
understand and take full responsibility for the situation I have put myself in, however I would
like to ask for another chance to make timely payments prior to cancellation of the plan. I had
tried to set up an automatic bill payment through our bank, which I thought was successful,
but apparently I did something wrong and it had not worked. On top of that due to our slow
season, we have been in tough financial times and trying to keep up on all bills, and honestly I
lost track of a couple months of our payments over time without realizing it. Having the full
amount due put on us now would be a significant hardship for us, and make it extremely
difficult to run our business if we can come up with all that money at one time at all right now.

If given the opportunity, I would speak with a bank rep(which I should have inititally done
anyway) to ensure that we properly set up the bill pay with a date significantly prior to the due
date, so that moving forward this will not happen again. We appreciate the offer of the
payment plan, and would like another chance to start making payments in a timely and
consistent manner. Please let me know if there is anything further I could do. Thank you, and
have a great day!

Eric Michelson, Owner
Can't Stop Moving
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